
 

 

 
Contact  the  Planning and 

Community Development   

Department to arrange for one 

on one meetings to review how 

the new Official Plan would   

impact your property. 
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Questions or comments? Email us at abetty@penetanguishene.ca or call 705‐549‐7453 ext. 215  

On June 27th, 2018 Council of the Town of Penetanguishene 

adopted  a  new  Official Plan.  The  new  Official Plan  was  

submitted to the County of Simcoe, as the approval authority, for 

final review prior to approving the Plan.   The Town received 

modifications from the County that will be considered by Council 

at the Meeting on November 28, 2018 at 7:00 p.m.  in the 

Council  Chambers,  Townhall,  10 Robert Street West, 

Penetanguishene.   

A complete  copy of the new Official Plan with the proposed 

modifications can be found at: www.sailingforward.ca or at 

www.penetanguishene.ca/en/business/official-plan.asp.   

If you wish  to  submit comments to the Town  prior to  a  final 

decision  by  Council  on  the proposed modifications please 

contact Andrea Betty at abetty@penetanguishene.ca or at 705-

549-7453 ext. 215.  

Find Out More 

Comments  on  the   final   

document can be submitted to   

David   Parks,   Director of 

Planning,   Economic   Devel-

opment, Transit by mail to 

1110 Highway 26, Midhurst, 

Ontario L9X 1N6 or by email 

to  David.Parks@simcoe.ca.  

The Town will be launching a 

review of the Zoning By-law in 

2019!  This next important 

planning   document   will    

implement the new Official 

Plan when approved! 

  

What’s Next? 


